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| would like to voice my utmost concern and obiection to the proposal for a large waste transfer station in our beautiful Lidcombe suburb .

Our family have lived here at for more than 20 years and we have seen so much growth and building developiment in our suburb .
It is now a densely residential suburb and is not a place to have a waste dump in our back yard .

How can the council even thinking of assessing such a damming proposal to our residents.

Waste transfer station should not be approved here at all as it is a hazard to our health ,well being and the road infrastructure will not be able to cope.

Our suburban neighbourhood can not and will not tolerate this proposal to go ahead .

Our family strongly oppose to such an unreasonable ,ridiculous unhealthy and harmful proposal to all Lidcombe residents.

We all sincerely ask for the dismissal of this proposal and to consider in an area that is not densely populated with residents .

Yours truely

Document Set ID: 11234236
Version: 1, Version Date: 13/11/2024





